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Addendum No. 1 
November 19, 2003 
Lower Manhattan Development Corporation Request For Qualifications for 
Photocopying and Related Services (LMDC-31) 
 
Acknowledgement of the Addendum 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum in your proposal submission. 
 
Responses to Questions 
 
Are M/WBE firms that are not certified by the State of New York eligible to work as 
subcontractors under this RFQ? 
 
Yes. However, LMDC encourages all non-certified M/WBEs to obtain New York State 
Certification. 
 
To find out more about M/WBE programs and certification, call (212) 803-2414, or visit 
http://www.nylovesbiz.com/Small_and_Growing_Businesses/mwbe.asp. 
 
 


